RODNEY P. CALVIN

Oil & Gas
PATTERSON BUILDING DENVER, COLORADO 80202
TELEPHONE March 13, 1973
303-222-7222 555 17TH STREET

RE: S% of Section 19, T30N-R11W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Mr. Emery Arnold, Supervisor
New Mexico 0il Commission
1000 Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Emery:

This afternoon, the United States Geological Survey called me from Roswell.
On March 7, 1973, 1 filed my Communitization Agreement with the attendant
exhibit with the U. S. G. S. The acreage content of the unit is 327.70
acres. They advised that since the unit contained more than 320.00 acres,
they would need an approved copy from you of the acreage dedication plat.

1 have not yet received an approved copy from your office.

Therefore, would you please send a copy of the approved acreage dedication
plat to Mr. John Monroe, U. S. G. S., Box 1857, Roswell, New Mexico.
Likewise, I would appreciate receiving an approved copy thereof.

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.

With best personal regards.

RPC:lc & (I

— Operating in the Rocky Mountains for nearly two decades —



